
We are looking for willing volunteers
who can help to maintain the window boxes and 
the ‘Jim Smith Memorial Garden’.

Volunteer gardeners 
needed
Can you spare a few hours a week 
to keep Crawley Hospital looking 
bright and friendly?

Tasks will include:
•	 Watering
•	 Sweeping
•	 Weeding
•	 Tidying
•	 Planting
People who are ill can greatly benefit from positive and natural 
surroundings as well as the wellbeing of staff, carers, family 
and friends.

If you think you would be interested then please:
Email: 	 lmarginson@aol.com or
Phone: 	01293 438163.

www.crawley.gov.uk/dfc


